
 
 

March/April 2022 NEWSLETTER 

Greetings Hawthorne Members, 

The golf season is now upon us and the course is continuing to improve. Grab a few of your friends to 
come enjoy a round of golf and introduce them to Hawthorne.  Please check out the website for our 
upcoming golf events.  You can sign up online or in the club house.   There is a first responders group 
that plays on Tuesdays.  All participants are EMS, Policeman and Firefighters.  We are proud to support 
our local first responders for all that they do for our community and are grateful that they chose 
Hawthorne as the course to hold their league.    If any member has friend who may be interested in our 
club, you may bring them as your guest and play with no charge as a guest of Hawthorne.  We are 
offering one free round with a cart per perspective member.  Please have them sign in at the pro shop 
and we can give them a membership application as well.   

  Pool season is right around the corner.  The pool members/committee have worked very hard 
to get the pool and surrounding area looking beautiful.  They have been working on some repairs that 
have been long overdue.  Hawthorne is now an authorized Red Cross lifeguard and CPR certification 
provider as well.  You can contact Valerie if you have a need for CPR classes or lifeguard classes.   Pool 
memberships are going fast, if you know someone that is interested please have them sign up!  Also,  if 
anyone has kids interested in the swim team,  please sign up at this website, 
https://hccgators.swimtopia.com/register. 

 Pickleball is underway and has a lot of participation.  If you missed the sign up for the Tuesday 
ladder league, do not worry, there is a King of the Court event every Friday evening.  You do not have to 
commit every Friday so if you get a free Friday night, give pickleball a try. Tell your friends or even better 
invite them to come play.  Try to let John Sprague know if you plan on playing by 2:00 PM that Friday.  If 
you have any questions, or want to play on Friday, please contact John Sprague at the email below. 

 Hawthorne will have food coming back soon.  We do apologize for the inconvenience of no food 
the last 2 months.  The former partnership was not working out, so we decided it was in Hawthorne’s 
best interest to go separate ways.  We have hired a cook to work part time to provide the members a 
bite to eat. We do have new bar hours for summertime and we will be posting the Restaurant hours 
very soon.   We still plan to eventually open full time.  

DAY OPEN  CLOSE 
Monday CLOSED CLOSED 
Tuesday 10:00 AM  7:00 PM 
Wednesday 2:00 PM 9:00 PM 
Thursday 2:00 PM 9:00 PM 
Friday 11:00 AM 9:00 PM 
Saturday 11:00 AM 8:00PM 
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Sunday 11:00 AM 8:00 PM 

 

 

 

We are continuing to make upgrades to the grounds and club house.  As mentioned earlier the 
pool has made some repairs but we are starting the renovation of the men’s locker room and hall way 
May 11th.  Please be patient while this work is taking place.  We are also installing gutters on the back of 
the clubhouse.  This will help direct the water from dripping on the porch and the area below so even in 
the rain you can still enjoy the beautiful view!   

Thank you all for making Hawthorne the place we all want to be.  The board members is 
committed to Hawthorne being the best it can be.  IF you know of anyone that may be interested in a 
job working as summer help on the golf course,  please contact us.  Also,  if you know of anyone that 
would be interested in a part time cook position please contact us.  If you are interested in helping out 
with one or more of the committees, please reach out to the appropriate committee chairman below.  
We are always open to suggestions so please reach out to us!  Our emails are below, and we will gladly 
get in touch with you as soon as we can.    

Until next time, 

 

Hawthorne C.C. Board of Governors and Committee Leaders 
President Ryan Bowling rbowling@cvcarlson.net  
Vice President Russ Hall Rhall@cvcarlson.net 
Secretary Rich Grimes Richgrimes11@yahoo.com  
Treasurer Rich Grimes Richgrimes11@yahoo.com 
Office Barry Wood Bwood301@hotmail.com 
Golf/Golf Ground Committee Kevin Bowen Sr. Bowenk1961@gamil.com 
House Committee Russ Hall, Ryan 

Bowling, Rich Grimes 
SAME AS ABOVE 

General Grounds/Clubhouse Committee Bill Milstead Billmilstead19@gmail.com 
Social Committee Mariel Wilson Mwilly0918@gmail.com  
Pool Committee Valerie Browning browningvs@verizon.net  
Vistas Committee John L. Sprague Sprague6529@gmail.com  
Tennis/Pickle Ball Committee John L. Sprague Sprague6529@gmail.com 
Membership Committee Paul Skeens loan@colonialnetwork.com  
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4474 White Plains Lane 

John 301-503-1799 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
The Vistas at Hawthorne CC 

 
Contact Connie Bowling 

301-751-1480 
 

Something Borrowed Event 
Designs and Rentals 

https://Bowlingcg.wixsite.com/so
m ethingborrowed 

 

 


